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Have your say
The County Council is developing a new Bus Strategy which will 
explore ways in which we can work with bus companies and 
other partners to help sustain and improve bus services.
We would like your views on our proposals for the new strategy 
and if there is anything else you think we should include.

For further information and to take part in the consultation 
please go to www.westsussex.gov.uk/buses or call 
01243 642105 to request an information pack.

Bus Strategy
Consultation

The closing date for your 
feedback is 6 June 2018
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